
Bill Summary 

1
st
 Session of the 58

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 2180 

 Version: ENGR 

 Request No.:  

 Author: Sen. McCortney 

 Date: 04/12/2021 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2180 directs state agencies to make payroll deductions for the payment of any insurance 

premiums due a private insurance organization or service company upon the request of a state 

employee. The measure strikes the requirement for such organizations or companies to be 

regulated by the State Insurance Commissioner and have a minimum participation of 500 state 

employees for legal services. 
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